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Danville Country Club 
December 2020 

 

From the Clubhouse….. 
It has been a unique year. I am happy to be a part of the 
management team that can function well under the weird times 
we are in and a part of the DCC family. The dining room may be 
closed but we are happy to serve you will the curbside meals, we 
are cooking four nights a week. We have been turning out a 
decent number of meals per night. Thank you all for your 
patronage. As the year comes to a close, I want to wish you all a 
very happy holiday season. 

I also want to send a warm welcome to Mark and Maurita Keyser to 
the Danville Country Club Family! 

Best wishes, 
Robert 

From the Kitchen….. 
I would like to take this time to wish all our membership a safe 
and happy holiday. I would also like to thank everyone for their 
continuing support for our curbside pickup. I will be running some 
holiday favorites throughout the month of December so please 
keep an eye out for our menus in your emails, so you do not miss 
out. If you have any menu ideas, you would like to see, please 
share them with us and we will do our best to but them in our 
rotation. Once again, I would like to thank the Danville Country 
Club letting me serve as your chef. Remember to be safe and I 
wish you all a happy holiday season. 

Chef Robert 

From the Pro Shop….. 
Golf Shop News, 
We would like to thank everyone for their support this past golfing 
season. The golf shop will remain open until December 22nd. The 
end of the year sale will continue until then. The golf course will 
remain open until December 22nd, weather permitting. If you 
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need to pick up your golf clubs, please call the golf shop or my 
cell. We wish you and your family’s a safe and Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year. 
 
Sincerely, 
Neil, Ryan, and Staff 
442-6027, 474-6027 

From the Golf Course….. 
The Danville Country Club property provides habitat for a diverse 
list of wildlife species. Our wooded and maintained areas are a 
virtual wildlife refuge. Raptor birds such as Red-Tail Hawk and 
American Kestrels nest here and hunt on the property. Red Fox, 
Wild Turkey, and plenty of White-Tail Deer call us home. Lots 
of migratory waterfowl pass through and share Lake Melville with 
our turtles, otters, Blue Herons etc. 
 
I am a member of the Lake Vermilion Water Quality Coalition. This 
group helps promote practices landowners can employ that favor 
water quality. Coalition members discuss the health of the lake 
and propose solutions to some of the challenges. 
 
Yes, we apply fertilizers and pesticides at Danville Country Club 
golf course. Integrated Pest Management is followed so cultural 
(non-chemical) practices compliment the chemical applications, 
often reducing the amount of pesticides required. 
 
One annual application of target-specific insecticide is applied per 
season on greens and fairways for grub control. That is the extent 
of our insecticide use. 
 
Fungicides represent the most common application throughout the 
season. These are applied to living, growing grass. 
 
A very conservative amount of fertilizer is applied in light doses to 
the greens, tees, and fairways. A rate of less than 100 lbs. of 
actual nitrogen per acre is used annually on about 30 of our 150 
acres. This is applied to a tight cover of living, growing grass that 
assimilates the application. We even use an organic fertilizer on 
the greens. 
 
Please feel free to contact me to discuss golf course management 
and the environment or to inquire about the products that are 
applied to the golf course. 
 
Thanks, 
Paul Sermersheim Golf Course Supt. 


